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This report provides a summary of many arrests, incidents, events and other items of significance 

occurring in Bloomfield Township. However, it does not include every incident reported to the Police 

Department. It is possible for publicity to hinder some criminal investigations. In these situations, we do 

not release information unless it is in the community’s best interest or we are certain it will not 

compromise an investigation.  
 

Summary: 

 

During the timeframe of August 11, 2025, through August 17, 2025, Bloomfield Township Officers 

handled 580 calls for service, 163 of which were traffic stops.  

 

Traffic Crashes: 

 

Officers investigated 46 total traffic crashes during this timeframe: 27 Property Damage Crashes, 5 

Personal Injury Crashes, 4 Hit and Run Crashes, 5 Private Property Crashes, 4 Car vs. Deer Crashes, and 

1 Non-UD-10 Crash. 

 

Crash Type Count

Property Damage 27

Personal Injury 5

Hit and Run 4

Private Property 5

Car vs. Deer 4

Non-UD-10 1

Total: 46  
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Arrests: 

 

Officers made 16 arrests during this timeframe. 

 

Arrest Type Count

Operating While Intoxicated 3

Drove While License Suspended 8

Assault 2

No Operator's License 1

Misdemeanor Arrest Warrant 1

Breaking and Entering- Illegal Entry 1

Total: 16  

 

25-16893 

Larceny from Automobile 

600 block of E. Fox Hills Dr. 
 

On August 15, 2025, the Bloomfield Township Police Department took a report for a Larceny from 

Automobile in the 600 block of E. Fox Hills Dr. The victim told officers that he parked his vehicle the 

night prior, around 8:00 p.m., leaving his backpack inside. When the victim returned to his vehicle, his 

backpack containing his work laptop was missing. There were no signs of forced entry and the victim 

believes he left his vehicle unlocked. This case was turned over to the Bloomfield Township Police 

Investigations Unit and is currently under investigation. Anyone with information is urged to contact the 

Bloomfield Township Police Department at 248-433-7755. 

 

25-16589 

Larceny from Automobile 

1600 block of Bloomfield Place 
 

On August 11, 2025, the Bloomfield Township Police Department were dispatched to a Larceny from 

Automobile in the 1600 block of Bloomfield Place. The victim reported that he had two top detachable 

panels stolen from his Ford Bronco. The panels were last seen on the vehicle at 11:30 p.m. on August 

10, 2025. The panels must be removed from inside the vehicle; there was no sign of forced entry. The 

panels have an approximate value of $1500. This case was turned over to the Bloomfield Township 

Police Investigations Unit and is currently under investigation. Anyone with information is urged to 

contact the Bloomfield Township Police Department at 248-433-7755. 

 

 

 
Media inquiries should be directed to the Public Information Officer, Sgt. Nick Soley, at 248-534-9595 or 

nsoley@bloomfieldtwp.org. 
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